
 

 

 

Baba Farid University of Health Sciences, Faridkot 

 

Interview Notice 
 

Online applications were invited for the recruitment to the post of Registrar at Baba Farid 

University of Health Sciences, Faridkot vide advertisement no. BFU-23/13, BFU-23/28 & 24/15.  

 

Interview for above said posts is scheduled to be held on 07/11/2024 in the Committee 

Room, Baba Farid University of Health Sciences, Faridkot. The eligible candidates are requested 

to bring all necessary certificates/Experience Certificates and testimonials in original as 

mentioned in your application form.    

 In case you are employed and have not routed your application through proper channel 

then you are advised to bring with you “No Objection Certificate” from your present employer, 

failing which, you will not be allowed to appear for the interview.  

 Please note that this is a provisional interview letter that does not give you right of 

appointment. 

 No TA/DA will be paid for attending the interview. 

Sd/- 

Registrar 

 


